
 

 

 

 

 

August 16, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Daniel Rosenblatt 

Executive Director 

International Association of Chiefs of Police 

515 North Washington Street 

Alexandria, Virginia 22314-2357 

 

Dear  Mr. Rosenblatt: 

 

Thank you again for taking the time to speak with me on the telephone this afternoon concerning any 

assassination records the IACP may have in its archives.  I understand that the two moves your 

office made in the last few years greatly reduced the amount of archival material you were able to 

preserve.  On behalf of the Review Board, we do appreciate the efforts you have initiated to search 

files, your archives, and your publication, The Police Chief, for articles, letters, photos, reports, or 

anything else that could be considered a record of the assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

Thank you also for referring this matter to Sarah Johnson of your staff. I look forward to receiving a 

copy of The Police Chief and to working with Ms. Johnson and the Review Board's Associate 

Director for Communications, Tom Samoluk, to spread the word about the Review Board's mandate 

to your membership.  I've included two copies of our fact sheet to give you and Ms. Johnson a quick 

summary of the Review Board's work.   

 

Thank you again for your pledge of assistance and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anne Buttimer, Esq. 

Chief Investigator 
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